AUDITORS’ REPORT

January 30, 2018
To the voters and taxpayers of the Town of Lemington:

We, the undersigned Auditors of the Town of Lemington, Vermont, have examined the
accounts of said Town of Lemington and find them consistent as presented in prior
years. We have examined files and source documents and find them accurate to the
best of our knowledge.

Further, we have two suggestions. We recommend that the town update their Peachtree
software to Quickbooks. We also suggest that the town consider hiring and outside auditor
to review the books each year.
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